
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Fifteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year B  
15th July 2018 

 

Clergy In-Service 17-19th July 

This coming week, the clergy are required to attend an annual in-service 

which has taken on added importance since the Royal Commission. And at 

this time Father Whitty is having a few weeks of relaxation.  

Accordingly, there will be communion services at Camden this week on 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Father Joe will be back to celebrate 

Mass on Friday. There will not be Masses at St Clare’s on Wednesday or 

Thursday, but Mass will be celebrated on Friday as usual. Apologies for the 

inconvenience. 

 

 

 

 Readers Fellowship Meeting 

The next fellowship meeting for readers will be held at 7.00pm on Tuesday 24 July 2018. 

All readers are invited and encouraged to attend. Fr Michael will be taking us on a 

journey through the Missal. This promises to be an informative and, based on previous 

meetings, lively hour. 

 

 

 

Congratulations Melissa and Mark 

Our best wishes are extended to Mark and Melissa who celebrated 20 years of marriage on 11 July 2018. At Mass a few days 

earlier, Melissa and Mark renewed their wedding vows and represented their wedding rings as a sign of their mutual love 

and fidelity. The family, along with some special friends continued the celebration afterwards with brunch. The Saturday 

morning Mass is occasionally chosen as an ideal time for couples to renew their wedding vows on significant anniversaries. 

Many thanks to our regular Saturday morning parishioners who are always supportive at such times. 



 

 

Planned Giving Envelopes ~ Available for Collection 

The many parishioners who support our parish through planned-giving are kindly requested to collect their envelopes. 

Please keep in mind that about half of registered parishioners contribute electronically which ensures personal 

contributions are kept up-to-date even when away. Our secretary, Elizabeth, will welcome any enquiries during parish 

office hours. Many thanks to all who contribute so generously. 

 

 

 

 

National Catholic Medical Association 

The Launch of the NSW NCMA has been scheduled for 3pm Saturday 21 July 2018, and 

includes the Annual NSW Mass and Blessing of the Hands. 

The ceremony is scheduled for Sacred Heart Parish Darlinghurst Sydney followed by dinner 

and speakers at St Vincent's Private Hospital. All doctors, nurses and allied health care 

colleagues including students are warmly invited to attend. For more information: 

http://facma.org.au/news.html or  

https://www.facebook.com/events/1591788990944281/ 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1591788990944281/

